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Comments: To Whom it May Concern:

We would like to express our concern about the project #57392 as below.

1:  We are concerned that burning on Mt. Chocorua so close to the homes on the Fowlers Mill Rd that lie in the

Paugus Brook valley will adversely affect air quality for those of us who live there.  We would request that a study

be conducted to rule out potentially dangerous air quality resulting from the burning.

2:  We would like to make sure that during the operations, at least one of the very popular Brook and or Liberty

trails is always open.  Closing both trails simultaneously blocks hikers from the entire Tamworth side of Mt.

Chocorua from accessing the mountain.

3:  As a very close landowner to one of the proposed cutting plots (#18) we would like to understand if there will

be a buffer created in relation to privately owned properties in Tamworth and how wide that buffer will be.

4:  We believe that the proposed project will leave a highly visible scar on Mt. Chocorua for many of us who live

on the Western end of the Fowlers Mill Rd.  We would like to propose that additional analysis of impacted

scenery be undertaken based on the potential to negatively affect views of many homeowners on the Western

end of the Fowlers Mill Rd.


